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    YYYYour President, Jeff Clark and Board Members 

have been communicating, over the past few weeks, via 
telephone and email. They have found it best to cancel the 
April and May Board Meetings and a few events. We did talk 
about trying to meet via Zoom or Google Meet, but that may 
take more tech knowledge than we have. 
 With regards to the 60th Picnic, we will keep the 
same date, July 19th, but possibly reschedule for 
September 20th or 27th, 2020. The board will take a vote 
to approve the purchase of the 60th Anniversary magnets and patches, this year. 
 Cudahy Middle School visit is canceled due to the Governor’s order to shut down the schools for this 
school year. We will attempt a date in the fall. GermanFEST has been canceled. You should most likely 

assume everything has been canceled or contact the organizer for more information.  

 Thanks and stay healthy. Jeff Clark and you Board of Directors. 
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6]— I Did It —-  Cylinder Leak Down Testing 


